
 

 

 

Friday 17th March 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Red Nose Day is Friday 17th March and will be a non uniform day.  The theme this year is  

“A Just World, Free From Poverty”. 

Come to school in your favourite clothes wearing something RED, if possible.  Please do not 
buy anything new for the day, if you havent got any red clothes maybe add something red.   
Shoes, trainers, a ribbon, hair bobble, hat, scarf anything at all.  Don’t worry if you haven’t 
got anything red just wear your favourite clothes and enjoy the day. 

We will not be collecting cash in school, therefore if you would like to make a donation to the 
Charity, please follow the link below to make your donation online.   

https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday#:~:text=Red%20Nose%20Day%20is%20back%20
on%20Friday%2017%20March%202023. 

 

Thank you  

 

School Council 
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